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Fuller House  

News 
 

Term 4 - 2024 
 

HOUSEMASTER’S REPORT 

 

Once again another year has flown by 

for the men of Fuller House. Our matric 

boys of 2024 certainly made the most 

of every moment, making and taking in 

those special moments on Goldstone’s 

and Papes on a Saturday. These are the 

memories that they will one day share 

with fellow old Collegians and their 

own sons.  

The motivation for our returning boys 

is to pick up the baton that our matric 

boys had ably carried this year and 

leave the House in a better place. To 

the boys who have met or surpassed 

their goals goes out our hearty 

congratulations. The hard work has 

paid off and it is time to enjoy the 

rewards of your excellence. However, 

resting on one’s laurels is never a good 

idea as the path to brilliance is littered 

with the hopes and dreams of those 

that have done so. 

 

 

I need to extend sincere and special 

thanks to all our staff for their superb 

efforts and efficiency throughout this 

year.  

 

We do bid farewell to one staff member 

this term with Mrs Wells leaving Fuller 

House, your endless understanding, 

support, and willingness to assist is 

recognized and very much appreciated. 

Without your dedication and service our 

efforts would be in vain. 

 

I wish all our boys, staff, and parents a 

relaxing and rewarding break following 

an extremely demanding, but successful 

2024. Cherish this opportunity to spend 

time with each other. Come back strong 

and revitalized for the challenges of 

2025. It remains your responsibility to, 

at all times, uphold the values of our 

beloved school and make the most of 

the opportunities that are out there. 
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